NEWS

KANSAS CENTRAL MODEL
RAILROADERS,LLC IS THE
REGISTERED NAME effective
January 1, 2017

Paperwork to apply for 501(c3)
tax exempt status was filed January 12,
2017.

Please welcome our three new members.

If you have ideas for work shop or a
clinic you would like let the President
know.

Workers are needed to complete the .
new traveling layout
. See Fred Dugger

Also we need to finish the 4 by 8 layout
to run the business card train.

The Hutchinson Zoo is looking for a
train engineer.
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COMING EVENTS

February KCMR meeting will be
February 11, 2017 , 1pm at the
Hutchinson Public Library

CHISHOLM TRAIL TRAIN SHOW
FEBRUARY 4-5, 2017
at the Cessna Activity
Center

Fund raiser
March 28, 4:30 to 8:00
at
Gambino,s Pizza

Gambino,s are giving 10% of sales plus
tips an we can have a donation jar. Angie
Ratzlaff is cordinator for this event.
Please volunteer to assist.

Encourage your friends to come out on
March 28.




